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Paul Maddox

To whom it may concern, I am writing to express my objection to the Stonehenge road scheme. I see from the
report that the road scheme has other options which are less adverse and better for the areas conservation. These
include an alternative route, a longer tunnel and less severe engineering solutions. I hope that you see sense and
explore these options instead of continuing with the current proposals. I am strongly AGAINST the roadway
and would like to see something done to prevent it.

Regards,

Paul Maddox.




